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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Mayor and City Councilmembers 

  Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From: Susan Caddell, Director of Finance 

           

Subject:      SEDC Investment Policy Modifications 

     

Date: January 13, 2021 

 

            
The Seguin Economic Development Corporation’s Investment Policy requires that both 

SEDC Board of Directors and the Seguin City Council review the investment policy 

annually and approve any changes to their investment policy.  On January 7, 2021 the 

SEDC Board of Directors reviewed their investment policy and no changes were 

recommended.   

I am recommending the City Council approve the SEDC Investment Policy as required 

by their investment policy. 

Please let me know if there are any questions or concerns. 

 


